
RE: RETIREMENT - MR. THOMAS MCKITRICK 

ITEM 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 71 

COUNCIL MEETING 1979 l O 22 

Following is a repoft from the Personnel Director concerning the retirement of 
Mr. Thomas McKitrick who has been employed by the Municipality for 28 years. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

l. THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send to Mr. McKitrick 
a letter of appreciation for his many years of loyal and 
dedicated service to the Municipality. 
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C}HAi'ih~{A~yOr ' 0 { b.eha l f O f COunC i l ; >SO nd to . Mr . Mc Ki tr i Ck a l etteY' pf .. 
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REPORT 

Mf. McKitrick will be retiring from employment vlith the Corporation on 
1.979 October 31 · after 28 yea rs of service. 

;He cornn1eh~ed emp 1 oyment wi.th Burnaby on 1951 June 18 ns a Labourer in our 
Engineering Department, became a Park Attendant on 1971 April 01 and a· 
Parks ·J.anitor ori l978 September 18, the r)Osition he has hfJld since that· ; time. ·· 

Arrangements hnve been made for the 1m~sentation of thf~ qift from .. the 
Cofporation on 1979 October 31, Wednesday, at 16:30 hat Bonser Hall. 
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